
Important Information about 
Savings and Money Market Accounts

In recognition of our customers’ needs during this challenging time, beginning 
April 23, 2020, the limitation on certain transfers and withdrawals from savings 
and money market accounts, outlined in the Truth in Savings Disclosure and 
Terms and Conditions document under the Telephone Transfers section (on 
page 2) and Limitations on Frequency of Transfers section (on page 6), has been 
temporarily suspended.
Customers may conduct unlimited transfers and withdrawals from their savings or money market 
account.  We won’t charge a fee, send a letter or notice or take any other action in response to 
exceeding the customary six-transfer/withdrawal limit.  We will notify you if withdrawal limitations 
and fees are reinstated. 
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